
NOTICE OF CHANGE TO 
SURCHARGE-FREE ATM NETWORK 

The Credit Union supports over 70,000 
surcharge-free network ATMs so you’ll have 
access to a surcharge-free ATM when and 
where you need one. 

Beginning April 15, 2010, the Pulse network 
will no longer be supported. The surcharge-
free networks we will continue to support have 
significant overlap with the Pulse network, so 
this change should have minimal to no impact. 

To locate a surcharge-free ATM, visit our website 
and click on the “Free ATMs & Branches” link 
at the top of the page, or look for the following 
surcharge free network logos on the ATM:

Remember, your ATM/Debit card provides 
convenience as well as Rewards points every 
time you make a purchase—just swipe your card 
and select the “credit” option. 


